Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 1st April 2022





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

I am delighted to share some wonderful news with you from the past week. Our school's gymnastics team travelled to Stoke on Trent to participate in the National Gymnastics Finals last weekend, and I could not be prouder of their performance. The team did exceptionally well, and they won bronze overall as part of the West Midlands team, while the boys brought home the silver. Well done to all the children who participated, you did us all proud!

We had an awards assembly this week, and it was lovely to see so many parents attend to celebrate the success of our children. Congratulations to all the children who received awards for their hard work and achievements this week. Keep up the excellent work, and we look forward to seeing more success stories in the future.

I would like to thank all the parents who attended the Parents' Evening this week. We had a lot of positive feedback from the teachers regarding the progress made by the children, and we are pleased to see so many parents taking an active interest in their children's education. Remember, if you were unable to attend the Parents' Evening and would like to discuss your child's progress, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Today was Red Nose Day, and it was fantastic to see so many children wearing their own clothes and looking fabulous while supporting a great cause. Thank you to all the parents who donated to the charity; we appreciate your generosity and kindness. **We have raised an amazing £200.00**

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. Let's hope for some better weather and time to recharge for the busy week ahead.

Mr Broadfield



Spring Term Dates

February 27th 2023 to Friday 31st March 2023

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd
April to Friday 14th April 2023
Term Starts: Monday 17th
April 2023 to Friday 26th May
2023

Bank Holiday: Monday 1st

May 2023

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th

May 2023

Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday

23rd June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 2023 to Friday 21st July 2023

Make sure you are signed up for ClassDojo



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo

Parent Engagement

23/03/2023 9:10am
Family Maths - Y5
30/03/2023 9:10am
Multiplication and Support with families –
Y4

Nut Free School - Reminder to all Years

Please do not send your child into school with any nut-based product f or a snack or packed lunch – this includes products that may contain traces of nuts.



REMINDERS

Swimming for Year 3 every Tuesday. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Water Bottles – Can parents please remember not to send children to school with glass water bottles, children should only be bringing plastic water bottles for safety reasons.

School uniform – Please ensure children are wearing the correct school uniform, this includes sensible school shoes. Children should not be wearing heeled or platform shoes to school as they are not appropriate footwear for school.

Parents are reminded that when attending assemblies, you are not permitted to take picture's or video's of the assembly. This is to protect the privacy of the other children. You will be given time at the end of the assembly to take a picture of your child only.

Ramadan Mubarak

We would like to wish 'Ramadan Mubarak' to all our Muslim families celebrating the start of Ramadan next week. We are aware that Ramadan is a very significant month in the Islamic calendar. We fully appreciate some of the main benefits of Ramadan but alongside these, observing the fast and late-night prayers may also create less desirable consequences for some people, particularly children, such as tiredness, dehydration, reduced focus, low energy. We view it to be sensible for only children in years 5 & 6 to fast with their parents written permission and would encourage partial fasting in the week. If you have not already done so, please make us aware and provide written permission for your child. We thank you for your continued support.

Please see the below link for the March/April issue of Families Birmingham magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambham_marapr23_digital?fr=sZGYyNDU4 MzMyNzQ